
Abigail Saxon <asaxon@stmaryrush.org>

School Newsletter - September 6, 2024
1 message

St. Mary Catholic School Parents <mail@flocknote.com> Fri, Sep 6, 2024 at 5:18 PM
Reply-To: "St. Mary Catholic School Parents"
<27850854.wCBkB8zbr1KvajV16XaCb6ylvURHIJUqInNOq39DaPqy2IJq2u@reply.flocknote.com>
To: Abigail Saxon <asaxon@stmaryrush.org>

St. Mary Catholic School Parents

 

September 6, 2024
 



 

September 8: Fall Festival
September 10: Fall Pictures
September 10: School Commission Meeting
September 12: PTO Cookout or Bring your lunch

 

Dear St. Mary Families, 

This week was the conclusion of midterm week! We are halfway through the first
quarter. Please check out your child's progress on PowerSchool. If you have
questions, please contact your child's teacher. 
PTO mum order forms must be turned in by Monday! Please be sure to turn them in
to the office by Monday, September 9th. 
In this weekend’s Gospel, Jesus restores a man’s hearing and speech. We celebrate
Jesus’ healing presence in our lives today. We pray for those who are ill, and we ask
Jesus to heal them. We share the Good News that Jesus loves us and offers us life
with God forever.

I pray that all of you have a wonderful weekend!

God Bless,
Mrs. Pam Wells
Principal

 

Our School Mission Statement

St. Mary’s Catholic School and PreSchool is Christ-
centered, emphasizing spiritual values rooted in the
Catholic faith. 



BELIEVING in Jesus Christ.
ACHIEVING academic excellence.
INSPIRING service, personal growth, and
responsibility

 

St. Mary's Theme for
2024-2025

The Eucharist is the Cornerstone, and
we are Building the City of God!

 

Thursday, September 12th
PTO COOKOUT or Bring your Lunch Day!

   

 



Energy Bus: Positive Passengers
Congratulations to this week's winners of the Energy Bus: Positive Passengers!

These students have done an amazing job of showing respect, using their manners,
showing kindness towards classmates and staff members, and being good role

models!

Alexis Ariens, Tesslie Gray, Viviana Leon, Kynlee Glover, Caleb Corn, Leila Wells,
Kian Lee, and Maxen Lewis.

 



There will be an abundance of SMS spirit wear
options available for purchase at the festival on

Sunday! We will only be taking cash and checks this
weekend.

 



 

PTO News
Annual Mum Sale - Forms were sent home on Friday, August 23rd. Forms and
money must be returned to school no later than Friday, September 6th. In
order to place the mum order with the greenhouse, Monday, September 9th will
be the final cut-off date to turn in forms. Mums will be delivered to school and
ready for pick-up on Wednesday, September 18th. Delivery and sorting will
begin at 3:00 pm, with pick-up from 5:00 to 7:00 pm. Please reach out to
Ashley Harpring or Abby Horton if you are able to assist with delivery, sorting,
or during pick-up times.  
On Thursday, September 12th, lunch will not be provided by the school due to
the high school homecoming festivities. The PTO will provide a hotdog sack
lunch for all students and staff that day. Students are also permitted to bring
their own lunch that day.

We are in need of 2-3 people to help pack lunches and serve students
that day.  Please contact Liz Ging by Wednesday, August 11th if you are
able to help. We would need volunteers between 10:30 am to 1:00 pm.

The PTO appreciates everyone who submitted a committee form. If you have
not turned in a form and wish to help on any committee, please complete the



form and send it back to school ASAP. We are still in need of co-chairs for the
following committees. If you are interested in being a co-chair, please reach
out to any of the PTO Officers.  

Chicken Dinner (this is typically in early March): We need at least one
additional co-chair for this event. 
Athletic Banquet (scheduled for 3/13/25): We need 2 co-chairs for this
event. 
Special Person's Day (scheduled for 3/21/25): We need at least one
additional co-chair for this event.

The next PTO meeting will be on Thursday, November 7th at 6:30 pm in St.
Mary School's multipurpose room.

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please reach out to Mary
Burklow, Liz Ging, Ashley Harpring, Jennifer Hoeing, or Jennifer Snow.

SMS PTO Facebook Page

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzDluhDAUANDT2KX1N2-Fi0gR9wAvAQ0zRoaE5PbR9E-vJI9MXnRN6Mk66y2SXpOLcaneUovcaiXnl4BYJBeRCAVBb4mABCI4QgxMBiXWhgiSHTcBUQJt7_nx6lc1uT_1ntbrOk7FH4omRdN936bNuS69P95A0XSM3ra9mmM9FE9bUfyJABAYQrDAaEW_u60k8sFCsKJHms_5t7-UwHk95_E3vs_V9PGlfxL9BwAA__80oz_7


 

SMS Spirit Wear
Use the QR Code or the link to purchase
new spirit wear! There are new items
added this year! Orders are made to
order. No stock items. 

Spirit Wear by
Country Made

Designs

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzDGSrCAQANDTQKbV3TSCAcFPvAcijtRXmAJm3bn9lvmrtzmDigzL6NCQnrTRSPJw6zqxghlg1spqUIREBqyeV4s-WiuTIyCGGSZCtIpG5DnuiMBhUjsDC4b9LOF_Lj2OoVzydEfv7ybUP0GLoOW-7zGUT-71e_ktbrGlV24PFbSEcp4x9FRyE7S0Ply-fof2TjX14Y6-yudNmyNjNVjNsjrf_G_JgqH1R9dPO8ZSX_LH0V8AAAD__9oiRms


 

 

Picture Day is Almost Here!
Click the link below to preorder your child's school pictures!



Click Here!

 

Circle City Volleyball CYO Day
Circle City Volleyball Club in Plainfield, IN will be running a CYO Volleyball Day on
Saturday, September 28th from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. Please see below for more

information. The link to register your child is also below!

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUzE1uhCAYANDTwNJ8fwizYNGkMemmd0CQ0YwjE6C1vf3E_ctL3iKTFb14tGRGYw2SXv2cQ0oxCuaUc5JIyGxhtsjOWBDWmycggRuMhOiYBpTbkhFB4shZQJRA3kt8HKUvQyxPvfu191dT_KFoUjSd5znMoT5aCvvSeqlLruXol1U0tbW8FE17uW_H5XkKUfEngLPoxq9vfb1b8mSdAWdEVx9a-CuHEmj9Gep__WnrUOpd_3p6BwAA__9wDETa




Register Here!

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwcyz1SxSAQAODTQJnZP5ZNQWGTezABzNOX4BB09PaOVl_1lRSRKYqvCSMFDTEg-SOxoXE25VKtSWlFMVusqEhSgdg_EgEJrKCEaEwLylobIsiu3ATECbRn39-vPuuy99M_0zHnx-34xdHmaGt9nMtbn__u_XS0kZBgWE1ZDVX9332URNECWBA_Ur7zd7-cwD3PPH7G530sfbz6r0S_AQAA__9h9zmD










































 

Ongoing Fundraisers

BoxTops for Education
Kroger - register online at kroger.com, our number is XJ640
Amazon Smile - smile.amazon.com

 

Our mailing address is:
226 E. 5th Street  |  Rushville, IN 46173

http://kroger.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
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